H R L, RADIO FROM SUPERIOR . . . .....ccc0ea0. AMERICAN LEGION BUILDING, WEST EIGHTH STREET

Phone 44
500 Watts SUPERIOR, MNEBRASKA
1600 Ke.
Regional Channel

March 6, 1959

Dear Maurice:

Thankyou for your letter concerning our equip. tests,
Yours was the first letter we had received from Colo.
until this am, when we got one from Denver,

The information you had listed in your letter was correcte.

Whe - your back this way isiting Geneva, be sure to stop
by and say hello.

Sineere%iy/ p

Dave Tucker
Manager
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